
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

17 May 2021 
 
Dear Parent or Carer, 
 
RE: Year 11 End of Year Arrangements 
 
As we near the end of Year 11, it is time to turn our thoughts to giving this year group the send-off they 
deserve, albeit within the restrictions of our current circumstances. We would like to celebrate the 
journey our students have been on in the last five years at Driffield School. This year group have shown 
determination, resilience and patience throughout the past twelve months and we want to have the 
opportunity to celebrate all of their achievements; acknowledging them as a brilliant, hard-working and 
talented year group.  
 
Most students will finish their year 11 courses by Friday 21 May and they are invited back on the morning 
of Tuesday 25 May to celebrate the end of their time in Year 11 and to have a year group photograph.  
 
The following arrangements are in place: 
 

• Students should arrive via Bridlington Road West path and make their way to the Sports 
Hall for 9.30am* 

• Formal year group photograph  

• Year 11 Leavers Assembly 

• Chance for informal photographs, signing of books and shirts 

• Students will leave site via West path from around11.30am 
 

*Students who need to travel by school bus to get to school should attend form time and their 
timetabled period 1 lesson and their teacher will bring them down at 9.30am. We can also provide 
supervision throughout the day for any students who need to wait for a bus home.  

 
Students should arrive in full school uniform (as we have formal photographers on site) and each 
student will receive a bag which will contain a snack, drink, autograph book and pen.  Students may 
also wish to bring a spare shirt too so they can have it signed. 
 
Although students are no longer required to attend lessons from this Friday (except where they have 
been asked to catch up on an assessment) there will be provision for further online study and careers 
information, advice and guidance made available remotely via their MS Teams accounts. Please see 
the attached leaflet. Mr Andrews will also be in contact separately with details of our Sixth Form 
‘Activate’ transition programme that will run for those students joining us in the Sixth Form in September.  
 
Thank you for your consistent support throughout your child’s time in Year 11, over what has been a 
testing time. Any student’s success is due to an effective partnership between students, parents and 
the school and we appreciate all that you have contributed to this. We will write to you again soon with 
further information about how results day will operate this year. 
 
Best Wishes, 

                                                          
 
Jack Davison         John Hunt                Tracey James              Adam McDonald          Carly White    
Head of Holtby       Head of Johnson     Head of Bronte            Head of Mortimer         Head of Year 11 


